AGENDA ITEM 7(26)
(26) Mr S Mackie

To the Leader of the Council

Prior to the Standards Commission seminar in February 2021, on how many occasions
have Executive Officers undertaken training in respect to the Standards Commission,
the Councillors Code of Conduct and the defined and protected roles of local authority
members?

This was explained in response to Cllir Mackie’s Question to Council in September last year,
Continuous Professional Development is an issue for the individual member of staff of the
Executive Leadership Team.



